
Welcome Back 
We hope you had a lovely winter break and enjoyed all the careful chosen gifts 
given to you by your students. I know I did! • We have a quiet start to the new year. 
There is a member meeting next week. • Drama season has started and we ask that 
you complete the form that is on the drama website if you have not already done so. 
Also, remember to pack extra snacks and drinks for rehearsals. The students are 
very hungry after school. Picking up your thespians when rehearsal ends is a 
must, our director, producer and other volunteers would like to get home. Please be 
respectful of their time. • The Nominations Committee is looking for a member or 
two to find candidates for the new school year for the PTO Executive Board.  If you 
are interested in a position on the board or being part of the committee, let us know. 

Welcome Back 
We hope that 

everyone had a 
restful winter break. 

JoAnn Coupons 
Please send in any 

coupons to our 
costume chair (Jen) 
that you won't use. 

Thur. Jan 17th 
Please join us at 7 

pm in the 
Westwood library as 
we look forward to 
the rest of the year. 

NOMINATIONS 
COMMITTEE  

 Let us know if you want 
to join the committee!
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MARKER RECYCLING 
Thanks for recycling.  
Karen sent 20 lbs to 

Crayola for recycling.

2
BOX TOPS 

Thanks for sending in 
those little box tops!  

Westwood PTO 
received $583.20!
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